
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This term, the school council have decided to raise money for 

Children In Need. On Friday 16th of November, the children may 

come into school in their own clothes, with at least one item of spotty 

clothing. Please send your child in with a donation of at least £1 if they wish to 

take part.  

On the same day, a bake sale will be held in the hall from 3:15pm to raise 

money for the same cause. If you wish to donate baked items for the sale, 

please bring them on the morning of the 16th November. We thank you in 

advance for this generosity. We will price the cakes from between 25p and 

£2.00. Please note that all treats must be NUT FREE. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to give you notice in advance about 

a future event. The school council also want to raise money For Save the 

Children by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day, on the Friday 14th December. 

As the name states, the children will come to school wearing a 

Christmas/Winter themed jumper. A letter with more information will be sent 

out closer to the event.  

Thank you for your support,  

The School Council 

 

 


